
 

We ask that parents plan a regular daily routine to incorporate the following: 

Early Years 

and       

Key Stage 1 

3 x 1 hour lessons per day 

In addition to this for KS1, regular use of Bug Club Reading,                          

Numbots/Times Tables Rockstars and Spelling Shed Apps 

 

Lower Key 

Stage 2 

2 x 1 hour lessons and 1 x 1½ hours lesson each day 

In addition to this, 30 minutes Doodle Maths or Literacy each day                       

Plus regular use of Bug Club Reading/Reading Plus,                                                  

Times Tables Rockstars and Spelling Shed Apps 

 

Upper Key 

Stage 2 

2 x 1 hour lessons and 1 x 1½ hours lesson each day 

In addition to this, 30 minutes set reading on Reading Plus or class text each day.  

Also regular use of Reading Plus, Times Tables Rockstars                                       

and Spelling Shed Apps (SATs Companion for Y6) 

REMOTE LEARNING AT ST. MARY’S 

We are teaching the same planned 

curriculum online as we would in school 

and has been emailed to parents.       

Certain subjects have been adapted where 

appropriate - for example, practical 

science, DT activities and team sports are 

some areas that will be focused on when 

all pupils are back in school. 

Children will be taught by class teachers 

through prerecorded lessons each day. 

Videos of lessons are sent out via 

Google Classroom with activities to be 

completed on paper, work 

photographed and uploaded for the 

teacher. A range of other activities are 

encouraged, such as pupils making 

their own videos and podcasts. Lessons 

have been planned and set, in 

accordance with pupils’ ability. 

 

Pupil engagement is monitored by  

class teachers on a daily basis. Parents will 

be contacted, by phone, where there are 

issues with engagement. Solutions can then 

be discussed on an individual level. 

Problems with remote access will be dealt 

with as quickly as possible and as a last 

resort, paper packs will be provided.  

Teachers view all work submitted each 

day and provide individual support to 

pupils via Google Classroom. Written 

feedback will be given at least three times 

per week for each pupil.   

The Head Teacher and Teachers will be 

available throughout the home learning 

period to respond to parents’ questions or 

concerns. Contact should be made via 

the school office. 

 


